
 
THE CHRONICLE 2020 

 

2020 certainly has not turned out the way anyone envisioned!  We hope that 
all Conestoga CADORA members, followers, and your families, are staying 
healthy and well. We know how much you are all missing your equine 
partners, but we are all doing our part to “flaFen the curve”. 

The Board of Directors has continued working to develop a plan for the 2020 
show season, in light of COVID-19’s impact on equestrian activities.   

Our initial plan for this year show was to run shows in May, June, September 
and October (NO July or August shows).  We have now revised this schedule 
– there will be no shows in May or June but the September and October 
shows will run, pending COVID-19 directives from Equestrian Canada.   

May 24  CANCELLED 

June 28 CANCELLED 

Sept 13 Cathy Slaney, Sara Alberni 

Oct 4 Sarah Hill (we will run only one ring for this show)   

Shows will continue to be held at Cornerstone Equestrian Centre (CEC).  We 
will update you, in the coming months on our plans. 

SILENT AUCTION – We are excited to con^nue with our Silent Auc^on as 
many of our members look forward to this event!  This enables your club to 
offset the ongoing expenses, such as insurance, permit fees, etc.  Some of 
the prizes we have lined up include: 

• 2 Helmets generously donated by Tipperary Equestrian 
• An Embroidered Cooler Sheet 
• Lots of other exciting goodies! 

 
The Silent Auction is a great way for you to stay connected to the Club and 
show your support.  Prizes will be available for pickup at the September and 
October shows.  We will announce the dates for the auction in July.  Please 
watch our Facebook page.  if you have anything to donate to the Silent 
Auction, please let us know. 

YEAR END BANQUET – since we are only doing two shows this year, our year 
end banquet will be a celebration for those who attend the two shows. It will 
be held, once again, at the Old Marina Dockside restaurant, on Sunday, 
November 15th. 

2020 SPONSORS 

Gold Level 

       

 

Silver Level 

       

 

 

Bronze Level 

Allie Schmidt Dressage 

Pleasant Ridge Tack 

          

 

 
 

 

 

Come Show with us! 

www.conestogacadora.com 



SPONSORSHIP - please consider sponsoring the Club!  Or, if you know of a 
company who might be interested in sponsorship, please let us know.  There 
are various levels of sponsorship available and we are so grateful for any 
amount donated.  Sponsorship is a great way to support the Club and can 
provide exposure and promotion for your business.  Contact any member of 
the Board, listed below, for information on sponsorship.    

As always, please check out our Facebook page regularly, for the latest 
updates.  We look forward to seeing all of you at our shows this year.  And, 
bring a friend.  Or several friends!!   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Board Members 

President Christine Henderson chenders@uwaterloo.ca  
Treasurer Fiona McLellan Fiona_m@live.com 
Show Coordinator Carla Royston carla.m.royston@gmail.com 
Show Secretary/COAI  Shannon DeLeskie sdeleskie@yahoo.com 
Sponsorship Sarah Garvie sarahagarvie@gmail.com  
Board Secretary Stephanie Sutton abertrans@on.aibn.com 
Website/Social Media Rachel Hisey rlhisey@gmail.com  

 

IF YOU WISH TO UNSUBSCRIBE FROM THIS EMAIL LIST PLEASE RESPOND TO THE 
EMAIL WITH THE HEADLINE “UNSUBSCRIBE” 

          

 

Come Show with us! 

www.conestogacadora.com 

Contact Us 
Showconestogacadora@gmail.com 

Website: 
www.conestogacadora.com 

Facebook:  Conestoga CADORA 

 

 


